

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY

Office of the Vice Chancellor

INTERNAL MEMO

From: Vice Chancellor

Date: 12th December, 2024

To: All Staff and Students

Ref: KAFU/100/COR/018/VOL.I (56)

SUBJECT: APPRECIATION FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND PARTICIPATION IN THE 3RD GRADUATION CEREMONY

On behalf of University Council, Management and Senate, I express our gratitude for your support during the 3rd Graduation Ceremony held on Friday 29th November, 2024. This ceremony was very successful.

I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy Prosperous New Year, 2025.

Thank you.

Prof. Peter N. Mwita, PhD ACTING VICE-CHANCELLOR